
 

Partner Agency Announcement 

  
 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

CTFB will be operating with a delayed opening tomorrow morning. Our plan for 

agencies that placed orders for this week is as follows: 

 Our staff will start building orders placed for Wednesday & Thursday to be 

delivered/picked-up on Friday. 

 CTFB will re-open for Tuesday agency pick-ups and Shop For at our dock 

tomorrow at 12:00pm. We will deliver all Tuesday rescheduled orders 

tomorrow. 

 Wednesday & Thursday pick-up and deliveries orders will be moved to 

Friday 2/3. 

 We will resume normal operations on Friday 2/3. 

 If you would like to cancel your order this week, please 

email agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org with your request ASAP. 

We anticipate an influx of food donations that will result in an abundance of 

fresh produce and bread/pastries! We need your help with getting this healthy 

food to families so we encourage you to host one-time produce distributions 

toward the end of this week. If you are interested in receiving a delivery of this 

product or a supplemental agency order, please fill out this form. Additional 

orders may be delivered Thursday 2/2-Saturday 2/4 as capacity allows. 

 

We are excited to get back to normal operations, but want to ensure our 

Partners have what they need to serve families - Stay warm, stay safe! 

  
 



 

Contact the Team 
512.684.2503 | agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org 
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